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Fred. Olsen Cruise Lines extends its ‘No Fuel Surcharge Guarantee’

Fred. Olsen Cruise Lines is pleased to announce that its ‘No Fuel Surcharge
Guarantee’, introduced earlier this year, is now extended to cover all
bookings made up to and including 31st December 2011, for cruise
departures from 1st January 2012.

The extension of this guarantee provides reassurance to those booking within
this period that they will have not have to face any additional fuel-related
costs to their cruise, providing they make the commitment by the end of this
year.

Nigel Lingard, Fred. Olsen Cruise Lines’ Sales and Marketing Director, said:
“This is particularly good news for our guests. We have been acutely aware of
the uncertainty caused by increased fuel costs and consequent surcharges,
and we are pleased to remove that worry for those booking 2012/13 cruises
before the end of this year.”

Find out about all Fred. Olsen Cruise Lines’ cruises by visiting
www.fredolsencruises.com You can book a cruise online, by calling
Reservations on 01473 742424 or through any ABTA travel agent.

Fred. Olsen Cruise Line operates in the UK with four intimately sized ships for
a more personal cruising experience.
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